COUNTY OF EL DORADO
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: October 28, 2008

To: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

<

From: om Celio, Deputy Director, Maintenance & Operations

Subject: Legistar # 08-1309, Agenda ltem #4 — Cancellation of Memorandum
of Understanding between the USDA Forest Service and El Dorado
County

This memo is to advise you that the Memorandum of Understanding, AGMT 08-1831,
with the USDA Forest Service, item #4 on the Board’s Agenda for October 7, 2008, has
been cancelled.

On October 7, 2008 the Board of Supervisors authorized the Chairman to sign the
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the USDA Forest Service and El
Dorado County for the removal of a donated emulsion storage tank from the Forest
Service site in Camino. The Chairman signed the MOU and it was forwarded for
signature to the Forest Service. In the meantime, the process for removal of the tank
was changed such that it is no longer necessary to enter into the MOU.

Please call me at extension 4905 if you have any questions.
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